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CIRCULAR TO ALL CHAMBERS 

2 November 2023 

Circ. 6 of 2023 

Supreme Court – Relisting of Hearings 

I am directed by the Chief Justice to inform you that consequent upon the nomination of Mrs Justice 
Ramagge Prescott to be the next Speaker of the Gibraltar Parliament and in view of the very short 
time line between her nomination and retirement from the bench, the vacating and relisting of some 
hearings is unavoidable.   

The Chief Justice is committed to ensuring that the disruption to court users is kept to the absolute 
minimum. 

Within the next few days, parties to cases in which hearings are affected will receive a Notice 
Vacating and Relisting the hearing.  It is therefore not necessary for lawyers to contact the Listing 
Officer. 

Ms H Cumbo MBE GMD 
Chief Executive 


